
MISSION STATEMENT   

Learning, growing and caring as part of 
God’s family 

“I am the vine, and you are the branches. If any remain 
in me and I remain in them, they produce much 

fruit.”   (John 15:5) 

Absence 
Parents are reminded that they MUST inform school if their 
child will be absent by 9.30a.m. at the latest on the day,       
preferably sooner.  You can either telephone and leave a     
message if  the call isn’t answered or email either                   
admin2@scotforth-st-pauls.lancs.sch.uk or bursar@scotforth-st
-pauls.lancs.sch.uk. If you know your child will be absent for a 
medical appointment or any other reason, it would be            
appreciated if you could notify school  prior to the appointment 
date along with a copy of the appointment letter if possible. 
Many thanks. 

Peace Prom Y5 & Y6 

Just to let parents know that the Peace Prom scheduled for 
March has been postponed by the organisers.  It is not expected 
to take place until at least April/May time.  Once we have      
further information we will of course let you know. 

School Dinner Money 

School dinners are £2.35 per meal, please ensure that your 
child’s dinner money account is paid up-to-date.  School policy 
is for dinners to be paid in advance and any outstanding       
balances will be chased up.  Dinners can be paid for by either 
cash (in a sealed named envelope), cheque (payable to 
Scotforth School Fund) or by setting up an online Scopay       
account—details can be obtained from the School Office.   

Friday Assemblies 
We are re-introducing ‘Celebration of Achievements’ for Friday 
assemblies, a different category each week.  Unfortunately, this 
will still only be for the children, hopefully parents will be able 
to come again at some point.  If your child has achieved an 
award of any description in sport and they would like to share it 
with school, please bring it for next Friday, 21st January.  The 
assemblies will be: 
Friday 21st  Jan  -   Sport                           
Friday 28th  Jan  -  Music  
Friday 4th Feb    -   Uniform - (Brownies/Cubs etc) 
Friday 11th Feb  -   Any other achievement 

Scotforth Superstars 

Name Nominated  by Nominated for  

Edward Hammond Mrs Redmayne & 
Mrs Dowson 

Making improvements 
with his spellings 

Vienna Noon 

Kaylem Arthington 

Mrs Boyle A brilliant character 
description   

Jana Abubaker Mrs Browne & 
Mrs Whiteside 

Super addition within 
5 

Holly Heald 

Alfie Martin 

Mrs Browne & 
Mrs Whiteside 

Great independent 
writing 

William Featon Miss Parlane Excellent vocabulary 
when writing diaries 

David Edmunds-
Parrington 

Miss Parlane Great enthusiasm with 
DT homework 

Daniel Jones  Miss Parlane Excellent vocabulary 
when writing diaries 

Daniel Stoyanov 
Jasper Young 

Mrs Cross Fabulous sequencing 
of our story 

Harrison McKenna 
Buddy Wood 

Mrs Cross Fantastic addition of 
3 numbers 

Stefan Iacob 
Anuhya Asin 

Mrs Dowson &  

Mrs Redmayne 

Accuracy in long    
multiplication 

Mason McCrink Mr Manning Writing a fantastic 
letter to the Mayor 
of Hamelin 

Team Points 
This week’s winners of the team points is Castle. Well Done! 

 
Year 6 Activites 

Librarian—by Jonathan 
I have the role of librarian and when I am doing my role I 
have to tidy the library and then at half past twelve I open 
with the help of a teacher.  We then help the little ones with 
reading and close at five to one. 
 

Online Safety 
This week’s online safety poster gives information for        
parents on how to set up Online Apps for Androids.   
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After School Clubs 

Mon   3.15-4.15pm  Athletics  Y5 & 6 (10 Jan—7 Feb) 
Tues   3.15-4.15pm   Construction Club Y1&2 (11 Jan –8 Feb) 
Weds  3.15-4.15pm   Dance Club  Y3 & 4 (12 Jan—8 Feb) 
             3.15-4.15pm   Knitting Club Y6 (weekly—New day) 
Thurs   3.15-4.15pm   Karate  all years (weekly) 
             3.15-4.15pm    Football Y3,4,5&6 (13 Jan—10 Feb) 
 
If any parents would like to volunteer in school for a club, or 
reading or any other activity, please come and talk to us—
volunteers always welcome! 
 
 




